
Getting a
Kittrell Card
To take advantage of Alto's Priority Pay
program, you need a Kittrell card. 

Email payroll@altostaffing.com or
visit the office to pick up an
application.

1.

O:937-228-7007

F: 937-228-7009

1 ELIZABETH PL #110

DAYTON, OH 45417

2. Fill out the bottom portion of the
application then return it to payroll. 
 You can mail, fax, or email a picture
to us.

** We must have both the Kittrell card application and
the Direct Deposit form before funds can be added to
your card. Replacement cards cost $10.

3. Once you receive your card, confirm
your routing and account number on
your Alto Direct Deposit form on
Workforce Portal.


